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October 14th & 15th COVID Testing Results

October 19, 2021

The Irvington UFSD is pleased to report that over 500 students and staff members were
tested for COVID-19 on Thursday, October 14th and Friday, October 15th and that all
test results were negative for the coronavirus. The District extends its appreciation to
everyone who participated, as it provided insight into the health of our school
community.  

On Thursday, October 21st, the Irvington UFSD will facilitate its first round of
surveillance testing; wherein, 20% of those who granted consent will be tested. Those
individuals who will be tested Thursday were chosen randomly. Emails will be sent to
students' parents and staff members today informing them of the testing appointment.  

The District will continue to facilitate surveillance testing each Thursday. Individuals
chosen to participate will be emailed in advance of the testing date. If you have any
questions regarding the COVID-19 testing program or wish to register your child to
participate, please feel free to email CovidTesting@IrvingtonSchools.org.
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